

GROUP CHURCH ATTENDANCE ON SUNDAY by members of the Amprior Business & Professional Women's Club marked the syart of national Business Women's Week, Members attended the ll o'clock service in St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church, presided over by Rev. Leo Hughes (right, rear. In above group are (front) Mrs. Jackie Scheel, Mrs.

Elsie Hannah, Miss Muriel Hanson, ex President and honoured as Business Woman of the Year, Mrs. Edna Mather, President, and Mrs. Jessie Degear. At rear are Mrs. Maxine Jackson, Mrs. Jean Raddatz, Mrs. Gert McManus, Miss Mary Graham, Miss Lila Penney, and Mrs. Vicki Golder.



Honored By B & P Women's Club

Miss Muriel Hanson, well-known Arnprior woman, has announced that she will be retiring from the teaching profession next June after 40 years of service. The Arnprior Business and Professional Woman's Club, in observance of B and P Women's week last week, honored Miss Hanson at their monthly meeting. Above Miss Hanson is seen receiving a gift from Miss Lila Penny while club president Mrs. Edna Mather looks on.

— Staff Photo